
01/10/2018 

MR David Allcroft 
47 / 10 Lakeshore DR 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 
fedja831@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

I strongly support this Development Application on health, safety and welfare grounds.
There is virtually no reception for mobile phones in the majority,y of the Dardanelles. To make 
or receive calls Residents, in the majority of cases, have to go outside their unit. This poses 
serious problems for people who are less physically mobile and residents should not have to 
do this in the dark or wet weather. These comments also apply to other sections of the Anzac 
Village such as Beersheba and parts of Cutler Village.
In today’s highly technical age, the use of electronic devices is part of everyday life. Electronic 
medical devices are in quite common use. There are a number of Residents in the Dardanelles 
who rely on pacemakers to keep their heart working properly. Reception and transmission of 
the necessary signals is so poor and intermittent that they often receive calls to ensure that the 
person with the pacemaker is alright because no transmission has been received for a period 
of time.
Mobile devices are, in an increasing number of homes, the standard and only means of social 
communication. The lack of reception in many of our areas render this virtually impossible. 
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